
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 3, 2025  

 

Dear Chair and Members of the Committee:  

I am a Kansas voter, submitting this testimony in the hope that you do not allow HCR 5008 
to pass.  

This is an unconstitutional amendment to the Kansas Constitution. It would limit the power 
of the executive branch and place an unnecessary burden on the legislature to constantly 
update policies, instead of trusting our state agencies to do it.   

I urge you to honor our state's history and constitution by opposing HCR 5008. 

 

Sincerely, 

M. Horowitz  

 


